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to Fox (2001), reading aloud needs to be an 
interactive experience based on the relation-
ship between the child, the book and the 
adult, such that it is a bonding experience 
that can enrich the lives of both parent and 
child (p. 10).  

In lieu of discussing the problems as-
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her child from birth. This brief story de-
monstrates how reading aloud really does 
work. Additionally, this last chapter leaves 
the reader feeling empowered and confident 
about having the ability to one day help de-
velop reading skills for children in their lives.  

In all, Fox, as an authority on literacy, 
does an excellent job educating the reader 
about how literacy skills are acquired with-
out using complicated jargon. Through her 
experiences, personal stories, and expert 
advice, the reader can easily go away with 
enough general knowledge of how to go 
about reading aloud for personal or profes-
sional situations. However, it should be 
kept in mind that this is a book geared to-

ward the general audience (e.g., parents and 
teachers), and as such may not suitable for 
an academic audience. The book does not 
provide careful documentation of informa-
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